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December.2019 LIQ.10 
 December 25 Opening  

This bulletin is to advise all licensees of an IMPORTANT AMENDMENT to 
the liquor policy handbooks.  
 
Effective immediately, all licensees have the option of being open on 
December 25.    

Amendments have been made to the following policy handbooks to 
reflect this change: 

• Sections 3.6.13, 5.1.5 and 5.1.6 of the Licensee Handbook; 

• Section 4.1.3 of the Retail Liquor Store Handbook; 

• Section 4.1.3 of the General Merchandise Liquor Store 
Handbook; 

• Section 7.1.5 and 7.1.6 of the Liquor Manufacturer Handbook; 

Please ensure all affected staff are notified of this change.   

The amended policies may be accessed on AGLC’s website at aglc.ca.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact AGLC’s Inspections  
Branch at inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca. 
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